
To elected officials: 
 
     I think it is very important that you cast a "no" vote on HB 4135.  My understanding is that this bill does 
not protect the rights of people in Oregon with the basic right to food and water for those who have 
Alzheimer's or dementia.  I strongly believe this is wrong. 
 
Thank you, 
Joe Walters 
Sublimity, OR 
 

 


